
 
 
                                           
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Hello Mundy Road Families, 
 
Did you know that our PAC is part of a larger group of District Parent Advisory 
Councils? 
And that group is part of British Columbia Confederation of PACs? 
 
In this newsletter our Mundy Road representative to the DPAC, Teri Towner, 
has included some great information and links that I hope that you will  
check out. 
 
Also just in time for Spring, the PAC is offering two timely fundraisers: 
read on for information about the plant sale to brighten up your garden, 
and the final DDA Clothing Drive pick-up to help clean out the closets. 
 
Thank you to all who made the Playground Celebration a great success. 
The kids clearly had a great time as the ribbon and cake were cut, and 
balloons brightened a blustery day! 
 
We invite parents and guardians to join us at our next PAC meeting on 
Wednesday, April 18th at 7:00 in the school library- new faces are always 
welcome . 
 
Kathy Anderson 
PAC Chair 
 



   
 

     
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

                                                                                    March March March March     
                                    Festive Fun Playground CelebrationFestive Fun Playground CelebrationFestive Fun Playground CelebrationFestive Fun Playground Celebration 

Honorable Guests: Mayor Richard Stewart ,  
Councillor  Linda Reimer, Councilor Terry O'Neill 
Assistant Superintendent Dan Derpak 
 

 

 

 

 

Playground Committee 
Bryanne Duncan, Mary Babcock, Shannon Antunes, Suzanne Clements  
Habitat Jeff  Musson 
 

SNAP Media  Photographer / DPAC  Teri   Towner      
PAC Chair  Kathy Anderson 

Grade 5  Tamerlan Nuhiyev   



            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much. 
                                                                                          —Helen Keller 

 

 
 
Hi Mundy Road Parents! 
  
On behalf of the District PAC43, Dave Sands, of SD43 will be presenting a Parent Ed session on 
April 30 - from 7:00 - 9:00pm on parenting in our digital world.   
  
Here is the newspaper article about it - "What Makes Your Kids "Click"?  
  
I attended last year and it was REALLY good. Very relevant, informative and Dave is a fabulous 
presenter.  I highly recommend you attend if you are able.   
http://www.tricitynews.com/community/144986485.html 
  
You have to either e-mail or call the number to register - the space will fill up.  Call Sandy at the 
DPAC office 604-939-3690 or e-mail dpac43@telus.net.   
  
I hope to see a whole bunch of you there.  :-) 
  
Cheers! 
  
 Teri Towner, PAC Liaison Co-ordinator, DPAC43 

Hi, 

I am the PAC Liaison Co-ordinator on the District Parent Advisory Council for the school district 43 executive (DPAC43) and want to bring to your 

attention two things:  

1.) the newly revamped DPAC43 website and  

2.) the DPAC43 Facebook page.    

The link to the DPAC website is:  http://inspire.dpac43.org/ and I highly encourage you to visit it.   

The Facebook page is simply called DPAC43.  This page is regularly updated to include:  

•  Relevant & timely information regarding the many initiatives, programs and goings-on taking place in this amazing school 

district of ours 

• information received at the monthly general meetings - from our superintendent & other speakers 

• news/updates from BCCPAC (The B.C. Confederation of Parent Advisory Councils)  

•  Links to relevant articles, updates, messages, resources on various websites including School District 43, DPAC 43, BCCPAC, 

Ministry of Education etc. 

If you could please take a minute to visit the Facebook page I would really appreciate it. And if you like it, please “like” it. ☺ You will then see 

updates to the page in your Facebook newsfeed. My DPAC executive colleagues have challenged me to try and get 100 “likes” by Spring Break.  

Most importantly though, is making you aware that this information is out there, right at your fingertips.  Even if you aren’t a Facebook user, you 

can still view the page – it will appear just like any other website.   

Here is the link  https://www.facebook.com/pages/DPAC-43-District-Parent-Advisory-Council/228435917213186 

If you have any questions or suggestions as to what other types of information you’d like to see, please drop me a line – either via Facebook or e-

mail:  teritowner@gmail.com 

Thank you. 

 Teri Towner,  

PAC Liaison Co-ordinator, DPAC43 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   Bedding Plants and Hanging Baskets 

                     Sale this Year.   
 
Just a reminder orders must be in. 
Sales will go to support the purchase of math manipulatives and other school 
needs.  Thank you. 
 

For more details please contact 

  rnrc01@hotmail.com  Nicole Schenato    Dorothy Sela dsela@shaw.ca 
 

 

            Thanking everyone who attended the zumba classes.  
          It was very well recv'd by all who attended!!!    
    

rnrc01@hotmail.com  Nicole Schenato              

 

    



               Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much. 
                                                                                          —Helen Keller 

 

 
 

 
  
 

 

                                                                     
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Teresa Battista conveys her           

T hank Y ouT hank Y ouT hank Y ouT hank Y ou   

to volunteers who helped out.  
        Fruit /Veggie  program  

 

     Thrifty Smile Card 

 

 

Labels for Education TM   Program”  
• Earns free merchandise for Mundy 
• Save labels from selected products and send them to 

school 
• List of products can be found on www.mundyroad.ca 

under Notices & Documents/Misc. Forms & Notices 
          Questions? Teri Towner teritowner@gmail.com 
 



   

 
 
         
 
                                         

                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

Dogs are kept on a leash and owners 

must supervise their dogs closely. 
Thank you for the cooperation. 

       Please leave the front parking area for teachers only. 

Mark your Calendar 
  
   Hotlunch                                 Tuesday, April 10 
  Clothing Drive                        Thursday, April 12  
  Plant Sale                                                 April  
  Parent Ed Session                  Monday,   April 30,           
  PAC Meeting                          Wednesday, April 18   7:00 pm 
     

 
We are respectfully requesting that parents remain outside 

in the undercover area until the dismissal bell and if you do 
need to come in after the bell you are very welcome to do so. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


